
 

August 21, 2023 

The HPSM Office is Open to Visitors Again 

 

Dear providers, 

 

On May 1st, 2023, the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) reopened its doors to visitors for the 
first time in over three years. The office is open to the public Mondays through Fridays from 
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  

 

Visitors are not required to wear masks. Only members seen for private appointments are required to 
wear masks. We have masks on hand for those who need them. Other health and safety precautions 
are in place as well.  

 

For more information about visiting HPSM’s office, call HPSM reception at 650-616-0050. 

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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